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June 19, 2023
To the Board of Directors
Cameron Park Airport District
3374 Mira Loma Drive
Cameron Park, CA 95682
Attention: Dominic Coutches, Manager
Dear Board of Directors:

We appreciate the opportunity to submit a proposal for Cameron Park Airport District’s June
30, 2023 audit.
Our bid for your audit:
Year ended June 30, 2023 $ 6,000
Additional services (annual fee):

Preparation of State Controller’s Financial
Transaction Report S 525

GASB has issued new accounting standards that may apply to your District; specifically, GASB
87- Leases. This proposal assumes the new lease standard does not apply to your District.
However, if the new lease standard does apply, please let us know, so we can discuss.

If you are in agreement, please sign the attached copy of this letter and return it to us. We
hope to work with you again, as we think highly of your organization and management.

Sincerely,

Mony Ceommena Approval:

Mary Cummins, CPA Name:

Title:

Date:




